
 
Minutes of the remote Covid-19 Support Committee, held via Zoom video-conferencing on Tuesday 8 June 
2021 at 12pm. 
 
PRESENT: -  Their Worship The Mayor Councillor Owen Hurcum, The Deputy Mayor Councillor Gwynant 
Roberts, Cllr Les Day (Chair), Cllr John Wyn Williams 

 
Officers:- Iwan Williams, City Director 
 
i/21  APOLOGIES 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Ifan James, Luke Tugwell. 
 
ii/21 DECLARATION OF FINANCIAL INTEREST OR PERSONAL CONNECTION 
None. 
  
iii/21  GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 

i. Food Share 

It was resolved to award the Food Share £500 (May 2021) 
ii. Coed Mawr 

It was resolved to award Coed Mawr £500 (May 2021) 
 
iv/21 FUTURE FINANCIAL SUPPORT MODELS 
The Committee suggested that the Deputy Mayor and City Director have face-to-face meetings with Food 
Share and Coed Mawr representatives to discuss future models and how to ensure these schemes are 
sustainable post-Covid. The City Director informed the Committee that there was no decision yet on the CIST 
Gwynedd application. The City Director also informed the Committee of a recent meeting with the Trussell 
Trust and a Food Share representative to discuss possible support and ways of working together. 
 
v/21 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 
 
vi/21 DATE AND TIME OF THE NEXT MEETING 
To be confirmed 
 
  
 
 

The Meeting closed at 12.23 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


